
 

 

    

        

17 August 2024 

            NOTICE  

 

Dear Students, 

We are excited to announce that classes will begin on Sunday, August 18, 2024, as directed by the 

University Grants Commission (UGC). 

To support your convenience, especially if you are traveling, and due to ongoing campus 

renovations, we will be holding online classes from August 18 to August 24. This should provide 

the flexibility you need during this period. 

We look forward to welcoming you back to campus for in-person classes starting August 25. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions or need further 

assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Vice Chancellor 


